
The Cbios Society of Greater'lV'ashington, DC

Dear Chiotes and Friends:

Happy New Year. We are pleased to announce that one of our Directors, Diane Monis, and her
husband Kostas Monis, have graciously offered to host a dinner for 50 adults at their restaurant for
the purpose of helping the Kivotos Tou Kosmou (Ark of the World), an organization whose aim is
to take care of poor Greek and immigrant street children. Your participation in this dinner will
make a difference in our efforts to help these children who had been abandoned. The dinner is
scheduled for Sunday, March 1,2020, at 5:00pm at La Casa Restaurant in Alexandria, VA.

The rate per person is $40.00. All proceeds from the dinner, except for $5.00 for gratuity, will go
directly to Kivotos. Dinner includes
Sppettzer & Gree€ SahdCdorce ofonz fntree:

o Siriry -Ka5o5
o .fulotssada
o Cdtcden Sreast

Tegetanan (ry* request)
Vttinz
SoJt Dnn€s & Cffie

We thank Kosta and Diane Monis for their generosity. We thank you also for your support and look
forward to seeing you on March l,2O2O

George Psillos, President

Please let us know of your attendance plans by filling out this form and send to:
George Psillos: 9329 Reach Road; Potomac, MD 20854 or call Diane Monis at
703-532-6t9t

Name(s)

4551 Duke Street, Alexandria ,V A 22304

Telephone Emai l No. of PeoplE


